
Please join NAMI South Suburbs  
Sunday July 1, 2012 

2:00pm 

Rally In Support Of 
Tinley Park Mental Health Center 

7400 West 183rd Street 
Tinley Park, IL 

Rally will be in front of the main hospital building on the Tinley Park 
Mental Health Center Campus 

Just West of Harlem 
 

Come to let the public know: 
 

 We need a public safety net hospital in the Southland! 

 DHS admits that consumers formerly served at Tinley will have to 
be sent to Madden in Maywood or Read on the Northwest side of 
Chicago!  
 

 Governor Quinn is closing Tinley to save money, not improve 
services! Much of the savings from the closure won’t be invested 
in community services in the Southland. 

Call the Governors Office NOW!!! 
312-814-2121  

 
The Funding must stay in our community for treatment to OUR COMMUNITY! We 
need to keep the Governor from spending the money saved from closing Tinley 
Park Mental Health Center on other services in another part of our state. Lets 
send a strong message to the Governor that we are paying attention to were he is 
spending our taxes and to what he is doing to our FAMILIES, FRIENDS, and 
NEIGHBORS that utilized services provided by Tinley Park Mental Health Center.  
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